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The Ohio Certificate of Need ("CON") Program has been changed to
permit inter-county bed relocations. Historically, Ohio CON law has
prohibited relocating long-term care beds across county lines. However,
the inter-county movement of long-term care beds between some
counties was approved by the Ohio General Assembly in the 2010
budget, House Bill 1.

Click on the link below to download the Client Alert that discusses this
change.
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